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A weggage prom Viry Vaitehingon:

I I have had such a wonderful time with
the children in Marrick, they have had
the time of their lives and have
represented us wonderfully.

We are going to miss them all terribly
next year.

Week beginning: 5/05/21

fr The weehend: =
Keep safe thig half term.
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Vear Y:

What an amazing day we have had in Danby. The
children were able to see erosion, transportation and
deposition in action. They particularly enjoyed the
river study where they measured the width and depth

of the river and then tested its velocity.

TT

You all to walk t

Our story of the week was 'Mad about Minibeasts'.

This week in Nursery has been all about Minibeasts

and we have been preparing for our ‘Ugly Bug Ball"
Vear ‘: The children have designed their own biscuits, made
their own cupcakes and created snail sandwiches!
Costumes and oultfits for the ball were fantastic and

the boys and girls loved dressing up, performing
their dance routine and eating the food!

This week in English, we practised our fact retrieval
skills. We read lots of texts about the Queen to prepare
our knowledge for the Jubilee.

In Maths, we revisited shape. We looked at both 2D pec
and 3D shapes. :
In topic, each year group refeived a 10-year time il el e R Or?
period which the Queen ruled within. Ours was the ~ We have had such a busy week learning all about mini Mondey, we wersable fo rele se ourbiemies
new millennium. We recreated a New Year millennium beasts and comp|eting a b|g write about ' Jaspers aftgr WatChmg them transform Trom iy caterpillars
party to begin our focus on this period of time. We just a few weeks ago! In English, we have been
then took a look at the Queen through the years; recapping on some Year 5 grammar objectives
including the use of relative clauses and relative
pronouns. In Maths we have been continuing our
work on decimals by subtracting decimals and
dividing them by 10, 100 and 1000. The children
have been busy preparing for our Jubilee
celebrations when we get back to school after the
Break - they can't wait to show you what we have
Been up to! Have a wonderful week off, you've all
been working so hard!

Beanstalk' we have also started our Queen’s Jubilee
preparations, and we took part in our very own Kader
(London) Olympics, learning about the key events that

vCar 2. have happened during our Queen'’s reign.

Year 2 completed their SATs this week and have had a
wonderful time getting decorations ready for our
Jubilee celebrations!

Virg Donald - M/MWMW

It's the end of another wonderful half term. It seems to
have passed by so quickly. Have lovely time everyone and
stay safe xx

This week we had an amazing eighties themed day while we
prepared our jubilee project! We have been learning all about
the electric eighties and the invention of the internet! Stay
tuned for the Year 3 80's movie coming soon to a Kader Jubilee
Party near you...




